
 
 
 

PUBLIC LISTENING UPDATE:  
Sahtú Ragóɂa (Hunting Laws) and Approaches to Wildlife Harvesting 
 

Report Update 
Notice to Sahtú leaders, Parties, and neighbours, October 26, 2020 

 

The SRRB has been working diligently to complete the Colville 2020 Public Listening report. The 
completed draft report has been reviewed by Board Members, and one more review has been 
requested before formal approval. Therefore, the timeline for publication of the report is now set at 
October 30, 2020.  

Reminder of Publication Protocol 

As noted in our April 28 update, Minister Shane Thompson responded to the Board’s first notice 
regarding the changed report timeline with direction that the report be released to the public 
immediately upon completion. Thus the Minister has waived the right outlined section 13.8.24 of the 
Sahtú Dene and Métis Comprehensive Land Claim Agreement to a 60-day review period before the 
report is made public. 

Contact Information 
The Board is thankful for your patience. We wish you all the very best during this difficult time. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact info@srrb.nt.ca or call Deborah Simmons 867-446-1104 if you have 
any questions or comments about the report timeline or the Public Listening reporting process. 
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	Sahtú Ragóɂa (Hunting Laws) and Approaches to Wildlife Harvesting
	Reminder of Publication Protocol
	Contact Information


